
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/71/2023-24 Date: 22-01-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: TEAM WORKالعمل بروح الفريق الواحد 
 

          SUBJECT: INDIAN REPUBLIC DAY HOLIDAY 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

The school will remain closed on Friday, 26th January 2024 on the account of 75th Indian National 

Republic Day. However, the school office will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

We wish you all a Happy Republic Day. 

 

 
 

 

       Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

        Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

       PRINCIPAL 


